
 
 

Welcome back everybody!  Everyone in the Year 1 team is  very excited to welcome all the children back into 

school and to carry on our Year 1 journey together. We are looking forward to learning and growing together. 

Every adult was extremely proud of how well each and every child settled into the daily routines of school and 

everyone is super excited to see where our learning will take us this term!  
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Important Dates 

03.05.24 – May Day 
24.05.24 – Well Being Day / End of half term 

10.06.24 – School re-opens 
10.07.24 – Sports Day 

19.07.24 – End of Summer term 
Year 1 Trip – Date to be confirmed for Summer 2 Term.  

 
Family Breakfast 
18.04.24 – CoJo 

02.05.24 - Stonewall 
Dates for Family Breakfast in Summer 2 to be 

confirmed. 
 

 

 All Creatures Great and Small  

As mentioned above, are topic this term is ‘All Creatures Great 

and Small’. We will be learning about different animals that 

live in different areas around the world. We will also be 

comparing weather in different places around the world. We 

will be making simple comparisons to the animals that live in 

Clayton. We look forward to making the most of the good 

weather so we can plant and grow our own flowers and 

vegetables in our garden.  

In English, we will be listening to and writing our own versions 

of stories from different cultures. In maths, we will be working 

hard to consolidate our understanding of numbers to 100 and 

develop our strategies for adding and subtracting.  

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

We love to be outside in year 1 and spend a lot of our time each day outdoors, regardless of the weather. Please 

ensure your child has in school a pair of wellies and a rain coat for wet days. As the weather improves, your child 

will also need to ensure they come to school in sun cream and bring with them a suitable named sun hat. 

Children need to bring a filled water bottle to school every day especially in the Summer months.  

To keep updated with what we have been doing in class and other school events, please follow and                           

reply to our twitter account. The year 1 account is @YEAR1CVPS and the school account is @cvprimary1.  

 

 Trip                  

Towards the end of the Summer term, we are hoping to visit the Yorkshire Wildlife Park to link with our summer 

topic ‘All Creatures Great and Small’. It is likely that we will need some parent/carer volunteers. If you would like 

to help as a volunteer on the trip, please let a member of the Year 1 team know or the office. The cost of this is 

approximately £25 per child (including coach). More information to come soon.  

Many thanks for your continued support - The Year 1 Team  

 Year 1 will be doing PE on Thursday afternoon. Your child should come to school in their PE kit on this day to 

avoid getting changed at school. They will need the correct colour house T-shirt and black shorts. Children can 

also wear a black hoodie, black tracksuit bottoms and trainers as going into the Summer term we will be aiming 

to do PE lessons outside.  

 


